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Friday 26th February 2021 

 

Diary Dates for 2021 

 

 Good Friday: 2nd April 

 Easter Monday: 5th April 

 School Holidays (Easter): 6th April to 16th April  

 Return to school:19th April  

 Bank Holiday: 3rd May 

 Bank Holiday: 31st May 

I am sure we were all equally relieved and pleased to hear the news about 
children returning to school on March 8

th
. We have all missed seeing and 

working with your children so much and I want to thank you all for the       
fantastic job you have been doing supporting them with their home learning. 
Further details about returning to school will be with you very shortly.  
 
Just before half term Mrs Slateford our administrator began her maternity 
leave. I know you will want to join me in 
sending her best wishes for her forthcoming 
new arrival!  
While she is away, I would like to welcome 
Mrs Dowd to Whitemoor who will be working 
in the office on Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend 
and enjoy the sunshine at long last.  
 
 
Mrs Rundle. 
 



Class 1 

Reception children have been working hard this week learning new Set 2 sounds 

in Read Write Inc. Year 1 children have been practising some red 

words. The children have enjoyed doing a phoneme/red word hunt this week in 

Phonics. They were excited to find the sounds and words and tell us what they 

were. Super reading here everyone!   

 

Nursery 

 

The nursery children have been very busy gardening this week. They have       

successfully made a new home for all of the wriggly mini beasts in our planting tray  



Class 3 

Class 4 

Class 4 have had a good week on their return form the half-term break. 
In both class and at home we have been continuing with work on fractions in 

Maths; we have started to look at forces in Science and in English we have been 
writing Limericks! These rhymes have caused much hilarity and we are looking  

forward to sharing those we have written at home and at school during our Google 
Meet on Friday. Don't forget... Year 6 at 11.00am and Year 5 at 11.30am.  

 
I look forward to seeing you all Class 4!  

Class 2 

This week, class 3 have been using their persuasive writing skills to tempt people 

with the food that they have cooked. We have had truly amazing dishes cooked, as 

well as fantastic writing. In geography, we have been learning about grid            

references and have designed our own island, to include physical geographical 

features. In P.E. the children set up a circuit session, to raise their heart rates.      

Previously in science, the children had learnt how beneficial this is to their health.  

Class 2 have made a fantastic start to the new half-term! We have begun work on 

our new Roald Dahl text, Fantastic Mr Fox, Year 1s had fun measuring length   

finding things taller and shorter than them, and Year 2s have been making tally 

charts and pictograms in maths. We have started learning about the parts of plants 

and their functions in Science and practised our throwing skills for different         

distances in PE. We've also discovered how life in a Jewish household is different 

from ours and identified physical and human features in geography. We have been 

busy! Fantastic learning, Class 2 - you are all amazing! 



 

 


